
From: Stephanie Chen
Sent: 12/6/2011 10:54:33 AM

RedactedTo:
Redacted

hayley@tum.org (hayley@tum.org); Morris, Harvey Y. 
(harvey.morris@cpuc.ca.gov); John Howat (jhowat@nclc.org); Darlene Wong 
(DarleneWong@nclc.org); Dietz, Sidney
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); rwilliford@dralegal.org
(rwilliford@dralegal.org); map@cpuc.ca.gov (map@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted

Cc:

Redacted
Redacted Yamaguchi, Rich

D (MTC Sr.Director)
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RDY 1 )j Redacted

Watts-Zagha, CamilleRedacted
(camille.watts-zagha@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: RE: FYI on letter being delivered to CPUC today 

Great, thanks Dan!

Stephanie C. Chen 
Senior Legal Counsel
The Greenlining Institute \ 1918 University Ave, Berkeley CA 94704

■/.W "o-ccniinina.org | 510.898.0506

ere to download our FREE iPhone App to stay connected

This transmission is intendedfor the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify its immediately by 
telephone. Thank you.

RedactedOn Tue, Dec 6, 2011 at 10:31 AM, > wrote:

All,

Today PG&E is delivering the attached letter voluntarily instituting a moratorium on 
residential and non-residential service disconnections during the upcoming holiday 
season consistent with our practice over the last several years. PG&E will not 
disconnect any customers for non-payment from December 16, 2011 through January 
2, 2012. If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Redacted
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Redacted
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